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Welcome to our Easter newsletter! 

Even though it has been a short half term, we’ve certainly packed a lot in. The children 

have worked hard in their lessons and have enjoyed some brilliant extracurricular activities 

too, from fun activities and dressing-up on World Book Day, to some fantastic sports 

matches. 

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank the members of our wonderful PTFA who, along 

with Thomas Deacon Education Trust and a generous donation from the Adam Hyde Sport 

Fund, have funded and installed the most fabulous new playground play equipment for 

KS1 to enjoy - just in time for some hopefully warmer weather! I’d also like to thank our 

local Spar, which has donated bottled water for Sports Day and food which is used for  

our breakfast clubs. We are very lucky to have such amazing support from our local community at Warboys. 

Overall it’s been a great few weeks and, as Easter draws near, we’ve finished the term with some creative activities in 

school which the children have all enjoyed. I’d like to wish you all a relaxing, fun and enjoyable Easter break, and look 

forward to seeing everyone back in April!  

Stuart Mallott, Principal 

 Congratulations to all our sports teams! 

A huge WELL DONE to all our 

sports teams for playing 

brilliantly in their matches 

this term.  

From hockey to football and 

netball, we are so impressed 

with the children’s team spirit 

and commitment to their 

training.  

Thank to you all our parents/

carers for your support and to 

our staff members who spend 

so much time training them. 

Great work everyone! 

Mr Stuart Mallott, Principal 
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 Fun on World Book Day! 

We had a fabulous time 

on World Book Day and 

there were so many 

amazing costumes. 

The children all enjoyed 

taking part in lots of 

literary activities. Thank 

you to everyone for your 

support and for making it 

a day to remember! 
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Achievement Award Winners 

And congratulations also go to these fantastic  

pupils; Peter in Pumas, Margot in Seals and  

Arthur in Seahorses! 
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At Warboys Primary Academy, we are fully committed to safeguarding our pupils and staff.  We take notice of and adhere to all 
the national and local policies and guidance in regard to Safeguarding Children and Young People. 

Safeguarding is summarised as protecting children from harm, preventing damage to children’s health or development, making 
sure that children grow up safely, and taking action to make sure all children have the best start in life. 

 

Are you worried about a child's safety?  

If you think a child is in immediate danger, phone 999 or ring Social Services on: 0345 045 5203. 

 * Public - Reporting safeguarding concerns   -  If you are not a professional involved with the child or family, you do not have to 
give your name and your conversation will be treated confidentially. 

Please note that we now have a dedicated safeguarding/concerns email address for emergency purposes only: 

 

emergency@WPA.education 

Important safeguarding message 


